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Dear Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 75.  

 

HB 3944, SB 83, and SB 678 all repeal the the "statewide wildfire hazard map" 

through bi-partisan efforts. There is ABSOLUTELY NO NEED to add to ORS 215.495 

this language because we are working together to have a full repeal of the Wildfire 

Hazard Map. Any new regulations regarding the approval or siting of dwellings will be 

null and void. The bill would have no force and effect with the full repeal of the 

Wildfire Hazard Map.  

Please remove this bill from the agenda. 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 

 

Lewis Crownover 

Grants Pass 


